	Bridgemere CE Primary Newsletter
‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me’ 
Philippians 4v13 
July 2025
E Newsletter

September 2020

	
[image: ]
Dates coming up:

Monday 21st – Wednesday 23rd July
KS2 Residential Ingestre Hall

Friday 25th July 
Summer term reports to go out 

Monday 28th July
Parents Evening to discuss reports 3.30-5.30pm

Tuesday 29th July 
Leaver’s Service at school – 2pm 

Break up for summer holidays

Happy holidays 
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Monday 1st & Tuesday 2nd September
 – Inset Days 

Wednesday 3rd September-
Children return to school 

Thursday 23rd October – break up for half term

Friday 24th October – Inset Day 

Monday 3th November – return to school 
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Dear Parents, 
I cannot believe this is the last newsletter for this academic year! What an amazing year we have had here at Bridgemere with so many events and celebrations. Thank you so much for your support in everything we do, it makes such a difference to our children to have the amazing support from yourselves. 
A sad goodbye to our Year 6 leavers and some families who will be saying goodbye to the primary years. We all wish your children the very best on their journey to high school. 
Enjoy the last week and especially the summer break and I look forward to welcoming you back again in September for another year!

‘Friends of Bridgemere’
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Friends of Bridgemere School
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61556210007667
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Our Summer Fair last week raised a fantastic £1,615! This includes all the wonderful sponsorship donations kindly given by the following companies: Oxtail & Trotter, AD Purton Car & Body Repairs, Minshall Construction, Cheshire Glam, Carl Field Tiling, Dagfields, Tri-Tech 3D, The Cock & Greyhound pub in Whitchurch, Rowlinsons Factory Outlet, Elite Coach works & Horse boxes and John Pass Jewellers.  FOBS are extremely grateful to all our sponsors and everyone who helped behind the scenes and on the day.  

Our Summer Raffle raised £220! Thank you very much to those local businesses who kindly donated a raffle prize.

The lucky winners of the Lottery Club for June are 1st prize to David Wallace, 2nd Keith Williamson and 3rd to David Wallace (again).  July's winners are 1st prize to Emily 
	

Jarrett, 2nd Liz Drive and 3rd prize to Carolyn Kinghorn.          

Our Sports Day refreshments sale raised a terrific £120! Our Father's Day Gift Shop made a good profit of £60.50.  Thank you to everyone who helped behind the scenes and on the day.    

Thank you to all the amazing FOBS members who have worked so hard this year to raise money for our school. A big thank you to the Chair of FOBS Emma Minshall – you have done a fantastic job and much appreciated. 

Parking
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A polite reminder to everyone please do not park on the yellow zig zag lines in front of school for the safety of the children.
This has had to be brought to PC Nick Jarvis’ attention once again and he has assured me he will continue to monitor the situation. He has also asked me to collect registration numbers of anyone doing so.
Please pass this message on to grandparents or other family members who may be picking your child up. Thank you.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
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Wishing you all a lovely summer break, let’s hope the weather stays nice and sunny!

As always, if you have any concerns or queries regarding your child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Caroline Middleton
Head Teacher
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